Williams Road PO Box 107

Narrogin WA 6312 Phone: (08) 9881 1200 Mobile: 0409 379 121 Fax: (08) 9881 3482

Principal: Mr David Harrison Deputy Principal: / **Miss Amber Ness**

Email:

Narrogin.ps@ducation.wa.edu.au

Website:

narroginprimaryschool.wa.edu.au

Dates to Remember

Friday 13 March

Interschool Swimming Carnival Uniform Shop 8.30 - 10am

Monday 16 March

Kindy & Pre-Primary P&C

Meeting 7pm

Tuesday 17 March

P&C AGM Meeting 7.30pm

Wednesday 18 March

School Board Meeting 6.30pm

Saturday 21 March

P&C Market Day 8am

Friday 27 March

Assembly 2Mc

Uniform Shop 8.30 - 10am

Thursday 2 April

Last day of Term

Monday 20 April

Term 2 commences



Independent Public School

Term 1, Issue 6

Tuesday 10 March 2015

In the Pursuit of Excellence

FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK

Swimming Carnival

Congratulations to all students for a very successful swimming carnival, your participation and behaviour was exemplarily. Thank you to all the parents and staff who assisted

to make the carnival a success. Mr Moon Results are as follows:

1st	2nd	3rd	4th
Blue	Gold	Red	Green
436	390	336.5	309.5



Girls Year 4 and under

Meghan Watts Champion Runner Up Bryanna Lee

Girls Year 5

Runner Up

Champion Caitlyn O'Neill Runner Up Jenna Moon

Girls Year 6 Champion

Emma Wiese Lesley Yarran Boys Year 4 and under

Fletcher West Champion Runner Up Preston Knell

Boys Year 5

Champion Kobe Hayes Runner Up Zac Coxon

Boys Year 6

Champion Elijah Simkins Runner Up Cooper O'Neill



The Interschool Carnival will be held this Friday 13 March at Narrogin Leisure Centre. Permission notes for the Interschool team have been sent home today.





Congratulations to Kobe Hayes who has been selected in the Great Southern Regional Swimming team which will compete in the Club Premiership Swim Meet to be held on Sunday, 15 March 2015 in Perth. Good luck Kobe!

P&C NEWS

P&C AGM date has been changed to

Tuesday 17 March. All welcome to attend.

Uniform Shop

The Uniform Shop will be open Friday 13 March 8.30am - 10am.

COMMUNITY NEWS

Disclaimer

This section is provided for general information only, and on the understanding that the Department of Education is not providing advice or a recommendation about any of the services referred to in this newslet-



Triple P- Positive Parenting Program is being offered by the Southern Wheatbelt Primary Health Service in Narrogin from Wednesday 11th March 2015. The course is for parents of children aged 2-8 years old and covers topics such as effective parenting strategies and managing common child behavioural problems. To register or for more information please contact Primary Health on 9881 0385 by Friday March 6th 2015. Limited places are available. A crèche facility is provided for parents who need it.

CANTEEN NEWS

Thank you to last week's volunteers.

A huge thank you to the following volunteers (Feb/ March):

Monday 9	Jess Cunningham	
Tuesday 10	Trish Earnshaw	
Wednesday 11	Jodee Young	
Thursday 12	Mel Browne	
Friday 13	Julie-Anne Grout	
Monday 16	Sarah Hawksley	
Tuesday 17	Lorna Grout	
Wednesday 18	Sherrie de Gruchy	

Interschool Swimming Carnivals Canteen Meal Deals

Chicken & Salad Sandwich	\$3.50
Ham & Salad Sandwich	\$3.50
Chicken & Salad Roll	\$4.00
Ham & Salad Roll	\$4.00
Chicken & Salad Wrap	\$4.00
Ham & Salad Wrap	\$4.00
Juice	\$2.00
Flavoured Milk	\$2.00
Jelly	\$0.50

Please ensure you name NPS and in big letters "Interschool Swimming Carnival" is placed on your canteen order. Pre-orders are preferred, but orders will be accepted on the morning of.

Quick Tips for dealing with lunchbox leftovers:

Involve your children in planning and preparing lunch to make it a positive experience.

Ask your child to bring home lunch leftovers. You will get an idea of how much they eat, what they like, and support them to try small amounts of new foods.

Try to avoid telling them off for not eating their lunch, as this could lead to them overeating to please you, or throwing food away to stop getting in trouble.

Recipe idea:

Breakfast Smoothie https://livelighter.com.au/Recipe/327/breakfastsmoothie

FLICKERKIDS - ON TOUR

When: Saturday 14th March 2015 Where: Cuballing Recreation Centre/Oval Time: 6.30pm (Approx.) Cost: FREE! BYO Picnic, drinks, chairs/rug

sizzle & Drink (Juice box or can of soft drink) available for purchase - \$2.00















SHIRE

CUBALLING

























Swimming Carnival 2015

















Swimming Carnival 2015











